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Mobile Integrated Health (MIH) Workgroup 
Phase II 

February 2, 2017 
 

Meeting Summary 
 
Attendees 
 
Ms. Doyle; Dr. Chizmar; Ms. Dousa; Mr. Dousa; Chief Frankel; Mr. Barto (phone); Chief 
Butsch; Lt. Baltrotsky; Ms. Gainer; Dr. Alcorta; Chief Fletcher; Chief Matz; Ms. Sierra; Ms. 
Harne; Ms. Myers; Chief Haas; Dr. Ciotola; Mr. Wheatley; Mr. Goldfeder; Ms. Negy; Ms. 
Ailiff; Dr. Jenkins; Ms. Chervon (phone); Ms. Goff. 
 
Welcome:  Dr. Chizmar and Ms. Doyle welcomed everyone.  
 
Dr. Chizmar said today’s meeting time would be devoted to reviewing the draft MIH 
recommendations document and comments for changes. 
 
Ms. Doyle asked the workgroup for any changes to the written meeting summaries from the 
December 2016 and January 2017; hearing none, the summaries were approved by 
acclamation. 
 
 
Draft MIH Recommendations Document 
 
The SEMSAC MIH Workgroup reviewed the draft recommendations document and 
subsequent comments that was distributed to the members in January 2017. The workgroup 
refined some of the suggested changes and added some changes.  An updated draft 
recommendations document incorporating all suggested changes will be sent to the members 
in tracked changes format for review and comment. Dr. Chizmar asked that any additional 
comments or suggested changes to the recommendations be sent to Andrew Naumann 
anaumann@miemss.org and Barbara Goff bgoff@miemss.org  
 
Next Steps 
Dr. Chizmar recommended and the workgroup concurred that the MIH Training Standards 
Strawman be tabled at this time, for review by the educators. 
 
Next meeting 
Ms. Doyle asked if the March 2, 2017 meeting start time could be changed, due to a 
scheduling conflict; therefore, the next meeting will be held on March 2, 2017 at 10:30am in 
room 212 at MIEMSS. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:05am. 
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